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Friday 24th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents  
 
To reduce congestion around the school gate we are encouraging parents and children to park and stride at 
a variety of sites which are just a short distance from the school.  These sites are less than half a mile from 
the school, which is a great way to start your day by parking somewhere stress free and completing the rest 
of journey on foot chatting with your child.  These sites have ample parking which will ease the congestion 
from everyday commuters using Little Sutton Road. You don’t have park every day, just a couple of days a 
week would make a big difference. 
 
 
The following Roads are within a 5-minute walk from the school, and parents could potentially park in these 
roads and stride on foot to school.  By parking in a variety of these roads you are dispersing the congestion 
rather than parents just parking in just a couple of roads.  Please see below details of locations, you can 
decide which location suits your journeys.  Please can we ask when you park in these roads, please could you 
park considerately and not block resident’s drives or hinder access? 

 
St Andrews Road 
If you park at St Andrews Road the dotted line indicates the route from the road to the school gate on Little 
Sutton Lane.  This is located just off the Tamworth Road and parking is available here on street for parents 
on one side of the road.  
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St Andrews Road 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dower Road 
Again this road is only a 5-minute walk from the school and parking is available here on street; please 
remember not to park too close to the junction which joins Little Sutton Lane as this will hinder traffic 
wishing to travel along this road to other destination. Please be a considerate parker and do not block 
residents’ driveways. 
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Haywood Road, Norfolk Road, Rockland Drive 
Rockland Drive  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This road is one of three roads that are located opposite St Joseph’s School and can be access off Little 
Sutton Lane again around a five-minute walk from the school. Here parking is available on street, please 
remember don’t park too close to the junction with Norfolk Road as this hinders the traffic flow and makes it 
difficult for other vehicles to see when entering or exiting this road.  Please be a considerate parker and do 
not block resident’s driveways. 
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Norfolk Road   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This road one of three roads that are located opposite St Joseph’s School and can be access off Little Sutton 
Lane again around a five-minute walk from the school. Here parking is available on street, please remember, 
to be a considerate parker and do not block residents’ driveways. 
 

Haywood Road 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This road is located just off Little Sutton Lane just a five-minute walk from the school.  Here parking is 
available on street. Please remember to be a considerate parker and do not block residents’ driveways. Little 
Sutton Lane is a busy main road so please be careful when crossing. 
 
If you are able to leave the car at home and travel to school on foot or other means of travel, then please do 
so. The school are promoting a wide range of initiatives to encourage other means of travelling to school 
that you and your child can get involved with, so please feel free to find out more from the school newsletter 
or by contacting the school. 
 
Kind Regards 

Mr O’Hara            Mrs Chambers                                                Mr J  Lynch 

Principal                        Vice Principal                                                 Assistant Principal 
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